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Data Request: 

Refer to the Background section on page 3 of the Petition. Confirm that the second sentence 

should read “as of January 1, 2023, six customers in South Dakota have taken service”. 

 

 

 

Attachments: 0 

 

 

Response: 

 

Referring to the Background section on page 3 of the Petition, the second sentence currently 

reads “as of January 1, 2022, six customers in South Dakota have taken service”. This is still the 

case in 2023. January 1, 2022 was the date of the beginning of the production reporting year. As 

of January 1, 2023, there are still six customers taking service. 

 

 




